
Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs) may now pay their PhilHealth premium

contributions through any of the following outlets of Mabini Express, Inc. in Ontario,
Canada:

1)  Sheppard Centre (Sheppard Subway Station) 4841 Yonge St., Unit 133, 2nd Floor
North York, Ontario M2N5X2;

2)  T&T Promenade Location Promenade Circle, 1 Promenade Circle, Thornhill
Ontario L4K 4O8;

3)  T&T Milliken Location (Middlefield & Steeles) 5561 Steeles Avenue
East Scarborough, Ontario M1V 5P6;

4)  T&T Ottawa Location (Hunt Club Rd. & Riverside Dr.) 224 Hunt Club Road
Ottawa , Ontario  K1V 1C1

The said payment facility is an  additional remittance tie-up partner of the Philippine
Veterans Bank.  It  issues its own official receipt to paying OFWs/OCW-members as proof of
their premium contributions for a certain applicable period.  The receipts should   be honored
for  purposes of  benefit availment or contribution verification.

Below is an image of the official receipt for reference:

For more information, email us at owp@philhealth.gov.ph, or visit us at
www.philhealth.gov.ph.  Inquiries are also welcome at our Facebook  account.  Search OWP-
PHILHEALTH and click the LIKE button.
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